
Ameren Services

(314) 554-2552

FAX: 554-4014

October 27, 1999

Mr. Dale Hardy Roberts
Secretary
Missouri Public Service Commission
P. O. Box 360
Jefferson City, MO 65102

Re:

	

CaseNo. OX-2000-175

Dear Mr. Roberts :

Enclosed, for filing with the Commission, are the original and fourteen (14) copies
of "Statement of Union Electric Company in Support."

Kindly acknowledge receipt of this filing by stamping as filed a copy ofthis letter
and returning it to the undersigned in the enclosed envelope.

Very truly yours,

Michael F. Barnes
Attorney

Enclosures

a subsidiary of Ameren Corporation
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STATEMENT OF UNION ELECTRIC COMPANY IN SUPPORT

In the October 1, 1999, issue of the Missouri Register, the Commission published
its proposed amendment to 4 CSR 240-18.010 . The Commission proposes to adopt as its
rule and incorporate by reference Parts 1, 2 and 3 and Sections 1, 2 and 9 of the 1997
edition ofthe National Electrical Safety Code.

Union Electric Company d/b/a AmerenUE fully supports the proposed
amendment .

Respectfully submitted,

Michael F. Barnes MBE# 24760
Attorney for Union Electric
Company d/b/a AmerenUE
1901 Chouteau M/C 1310
St. Louis, Mo. 63103
Ph: (314) 554-2552
Fx: (314) 554-4014


